Domestic Nuclear Detection Office
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July 22, 2011

MEMORANDUM FOR: Mr. David Lamensdorf
President Safe Environment Engineering (SEE)

FROM: Gregory J. Hall
Program Manager, Domestic Nuclear Detection Office

SUBJECT: Recognition of Accomplishment

On behalf of the Mission Critical Messaging (MCM) Program at the Domestic Nuclear Detection
Office of the Department of Homeland Security I am writing to express my deep appreciation for
your outstanding contribution towards a highly successful demonstration of information sharing
capability for the Program Manager for the Information Sharing Environment. SEE was
instrumental in the development and flawless execution of a live information sharing demonstration
involving the Greater Los Angeles first responder community, Customs and Border Protection, the
Kansas City Terrorism Early Warning Center (KCTEW), and the DNDO Joint Analysis Center. The
success of this demonstration has been highlighted the PM-ISE Annual Report to congress, and
reported to the DNDO Director and the Director of National Intelligence.

I am appreciative of your accomplishments, and I look forward to a continued partnership with the
SEE in our counter terrorism mission.



